

Stay Informed W/ Instant Class Alerts!

- Staying informed and getting up-to-date information has never been easier. If you have a smartphone, you can receive instant notifications about any changes to class schedules/instructors or cancellations right to your device, keeping you connected no matter the weather.
- Our goal is to ensure that everyone in our community stays safe and prepared throughout the winter season. By signing up for text alerts, you'll receive real-time information, so you can make informed decisions before heading out. If you find the updates are no longer relevant to you, cancelation at any time is a snap.
- If you're interested in signing up, the Senior Center Team is here to help! Stop by David's office to learn more about this valuable option, or pick up our easy, self-guided instructions for setting up text alerts on your own. Either way, the process is straightforward and takes just a few minutes. Don't miss out—stay informed and prepared this winter!